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WRITTEN QUESTION P-2949/03
by Gian Gobbo (NI)
to the Commission

Subject: Indication of frozen products

Does the Commission consider that it would be appropriate to adopt rules requiring public 
commercial establishments in the Union to indicate clearly, for the purpose of consumer protection, 
any use of frozen products in the preparation of food offered to customers?


